

2021-04-01 Start: 16:3? UTC **End:** 16:?? UTC

Participants:

Agenda:

- Looking for [a librarian and/or technical writer for documentation](#) structure. Does anyone know anyone?
- [Howto document for IX operators](#). Good to post or need more work?
- Carrier modeling - how can we get this moving? Do we have a set of community members to focus with?
 - [Leo Vegoda](#) to rephrase the approach to be more user centric
 - Then reachout to NA-IX community to see if we can get traction there for volunteers to help shape the model
- Using [a template](#) to define issues - any other feedback or should we ship it?
- Annual meeting coming up - any highlights people want to highlight?
 - Survey, roadmap
 - Blog
 - Change to way geographic information is stored, enabling new searches in the future
 - HOWTO documentation series
 - Spin up dev instance
 - API keys
- Any other business?
 - Private status contacts
 - Maint notifications
 - Contact types are a bit confusing - can we clean them up?